
 

Dear Parents, 

We have come to the end of a very busy but exciting week.  All clubs in school have now started, 

some children from Reception and Y6 supported Mrs Cox on her art day training Associate Teachers 

about the Art Primary Curriculum, Linda Bailey our PCSO has been in school and finally, we were 

delighted to welcome Mr Singh to speak to Key Stage 2 regarding Sikhism.  Please remember to look 

at our photographs on Twitter. 

PSCO-Cyberbullying 

On Wednesday 11th January Y5&6 heard a presentation from our local PSCO about cyberbullying and 

the misuse of social media. For support on this matter, please see E-Safety section on our website 

under the Safety tab and click the icon below for advice about Whatsapp. 

PCSO Linda Bailey will also be providing us with a presentation on Online Safety for Parents which 

we would like to encourage you to attend. This will take place on Thursday 26th January at 5pm in 

the hall.  

whatsapp-2022.pdf
 

Sikhism Education Service 

Mr Singh works for Sikh Education He came to speak to our Key Stage 2 children about the Principle 

of Sikhi –‘their learning journey throughout life, the choices they make, how to show love to others 

and be connected to The One.’ He spoke about Christianity, Sikhism and Islam.  The children enjoyed 

the sessions and our teaching staff were impressed with our children’s level of engagement and 

curiosity.  Thank you to our PTA for funding this experience.   

Uniform reminder 

We are very proud of our school uniform, all our children wear it and we pride ourselves on our 

appearance. For health and safety all children with shoulder length hair should have it tied back for 

school using blue or black bobbles. Extreme hairstyles such as mohawks and patterned or brightly 

coloured hair are not acceptable. All hair wear should be plain and based on school colours. No nail 

varnish or jewellery should be worn.  

Sweatshirts – navy blue trousers/shorts – grey  

Skirts/pinafores – grey polo shirts – white or blue shoes-black or blue school shoes  

Socks-white or grey. In the summer, we encourage shorts or blue and white gingham dresses.  

Please see our School Uniform Policy on the website for more details Please remember we do run a 

pre-loved school uniform service. This can be accessed through our PTA using the link 

www.pta-events.co.uk/mtvs 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/mtvs


Vacancies 

We are currently looking for a Midday Assistant or a volunteer to support the children at lunchtimes. 

If you know of anyone suitable, please ask them to contact the school office. 

Additional information 

Please see attached documents for further details of fuel grant which is available to some families, 

Music for Life events and clubs and a Badminton Club at Christleton Sports Centre.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Wendy Lyon and Julie Cox 

 

 

 


